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Comments of IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Proposed P802.21c PAR 
 

The IEEE 802.16 Working Group has reviewed the draft P802.21c PAR and offers the following comments. 
 
In general, we appreciate the exemplary quality of this document. 
 
We do have one concern. Namely, we believe that, with the amendment, the scope of IEEE Std 802.21 would be 
expanded enough to make the title of the standard obsolete. Therefore, we suggest that the PAR propose to rename 
IEEE Std 802.21. Our suggestion is the following: “IEEE Media Independent Handover and Multi-Radio Services.” 
We believe that this title would provide for additional future amendments, without a title change, should interest 
develop in other multi-radio services. 
 


